
“The Commission’s and Department’s 

overriding obligation is to manage to prevent 

serious depletion of any indigenous species, 

which thereby enables the Department and 

Commission to provide optimum recreational 

and aesthetic benefits.” 

 

Cheryl F. Coon,  

Assistant Attorney General 

March 10, 1997 


